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Ms Brid Smith, TD, 
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Dublin 2 
 
 
25th June 2024 
 
 
PQ 24919/24* To ask the Minister for Health if he will clarify if the HSE owns the land 
at a location (details supplied: on Davitt Road currently being used by BAM building 
contractors as a depot during the construction of the new Children’s Hospital); if 
there are any future plans for the land when the hospital is fully built; if so, what it 
may be used for; and if he will make a statement on the matter. - Bríd Smith 
 

Dear Deputy Smith,   
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question which you submitted for response.    
 
The HSE owns the subject site at Davitt Road.  
 
The site is currently being considered as part of an overall St. James’s Hospital Master 
Plan and Development Control Plan (DCP) to establish the Hospitals future 
infrastructural requirements to support current and future needs.  The site, has clear 
capability and potential to accommodate hospital out-patient, ambulatory and/ or 
community care services. 
 
Procurement for a Design Team for the completion of the Master Planning specific to 
the Davitt Road site is presently underway.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
_________________ 
Brian O’Connell  
Interim National Director 
Capital & Estates 


